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Wednesday 31st January 2018 

 

Eaton Vale 

 

REMINDER: We are still missing several 

deposits for our YR 5/6 residential trip.  

Please bring your payment to the office ASAP 

to secure your child’s place. If you have any 

issues please come and see us. 

 

 

Just giving fundraiser 

 

Please see the attached link that you are able 

to copy and paste. This is a fundraising cause 

with links to our very own village. Hevingham 

and Marsham Primary Schools are keen to 

support. We will be holding an own clothes 

day on Friday 9th February, all proceeds will 

be going to Cancer Research. 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/em

ma-

gaskin?utm_source=Facebook&utm_medium=Y

imbyprojectpage&utm_content=emma-

gaskin&utm_campaign=projectpage-share-

owner&utm_term=wdZEqQ9WZ 

 

 

Premier Education Group 

 

Premier Holiday club are running a Holiday 

Camp in February half term. It’s being held at 

Firside Junior School, Hellesdon. On Thu 15 & 

Fri 16 Feb 2018 at 09:30 - 15:30 for 4 - 12 

years old, From Sports, Dance, Arts & Crafts 

etc. Please see attached flyer for more 

information. 

 

 

Eat with your child day 

 

We are holding another ‘eat with your child’ 

lunch day on Friday 9th February from 12- 1. 

If you wish to join them for dinner please 

can you let the office know by Monday 5th 

February as we will need to know final 

numbers. 

 

Mrs Pickering returns!! 

 

We are pleased to announce that Mrs 

Pickering will be returning full time to 

Hevingham school on Thursday 8th February. 

The children and staff are looking forward 

to welcoming her back. We are also sad to 

see Mr. Hartley leave us but wish him all the 

luck in the future. 

  

Community Sports Foundation 

 

Norwich City v Middlesborough, Saturday 

3rd February KO 3pm, to book tickets call 

01603 761102 quoting ref CSFM. Adults 

£15 U17 £5. 

 

Class 2 Swimming 

 

We now have a definite date for the start 

of swimming lessons.  Our first date is 

Tuesday 20th February.  Please make sure 

that your child brings in their kit. 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Charles Martin Phoebe Higham 

Finley Ibbotson Taya Adcock 

Eliza Brown Jack Martin 
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Key Dates 

 

February 

 

Wed 7th – Safer internet day 

Fri 9th – Lunch with your child 12 – 1 pm 

Fri 9th – Own clothes day for Cancer 

Research - £1 p/pupil  

Fri 9th – Break up for half term 

Mon 19th – Back to school  

Tues 20th - Class 2 swimming 

Wed 21st - Class 1 trip – letter to follow 

 

March 

 

Thurs 1st – World Book Day  

 

 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board –  

Head Teacher 


